
Dear parents and carers,  

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New 
Year and managed to have some relaxing and quali-
ty family time.  

As you may know, I have had Covid for a second 
time and have not been able to come back to 
school until the latter half of this week, which has 
been very frustrating. Luckily, I have been in touch 
regularly with staff and have been able to hear 
about all the wonderful things that have been hap-
pening since school started back.  

Please take some time to have a look at the class 
accounts – they really have been very busy.  

From tree planting to discovering dinosaur poo, 
creating New Year wishes for Epiphany to re-
enacting a Roman battle – we’ve done it all at 
Veryan!  

If anyone has any comments or concerns about the 
newsletter being fortnightly from now on, please 
get in touch so we can help.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and very best 
wishes for a lovely weekend,  

Caroline Jarrett  
 

 

08/02/22 - Safer Internet Day 
 
11/02/22 - Open the book 
  
03/03/22 - World Book Day 
 
07/03/22 - Start of National Careers Week 
 
11/03/22 - Start of British Science Week 

Stamp collecting 

After half term we will be collecting used stamps in aid 

of a  local Bone Cancer charity. Please bring any old 

stamps to school and they will be collected in the 

office. 



 

Carne Class— “Last week Carne class were learning about epiphany! We worked really hard to 

learn the story so they could dress up and act it out! All the children were amazing and retold the sto-

ry fantastically! Miss Goodall filmed the performance and we watched it back altogether...Carne class 

earned lots of gems! Carne class also went up to the field for Wassailing to bless the orchards to en-

sure our fruit plants grow that we planted this year. 

This week the children have planted new trees at the Wild Tribe field. They have also been learning 

about dinosaurs, and have created their own dinosaur poop after learning about carnivores and herbi-

vores” 



 

Pendower -  Last week we were busy launching our Roman topic, making shields, Laurel 

wreaths and re-enacting a Roman battle. We also made wishes for the New Year, Miss Blayney 

was very impressed with the way we thought about wishes for the world and for other people and 

showed an appreciation for ‘the bigger picture.’ In addition we enjoyed joining in with the Wassail 

at the wild tribe field and learning about Epiphany. This week we have dug deeper into our Roman 

topic, learning about how the Roman Empire grew and asking and answering questions about Jul-

ius Caesar. We have also been describing Pompeii, taking our inspiration from our focus text - Es-

cape from Pompeii   



 

Kiberick -  

Caleb made this sign with the help of his dad, using a digital router. We are very grateful and for-
tunate to have such gifted and generous families in our community.  

 

These are jars that we decorated for our Wassail . We went to church and left them as gifts to recog-
nise Epiphany , when Jesus was presented to the Kings and they in turn presented gifts. 



Cornwall Music Trust… 

Cornwall Music Trust’s “very experienced brass and piano 

specialist - Allan Fouracre” will be taking on the pupils that had 

been taught by Sara Scott and Karen Green from 18th Jan.  

 

Alex , our guitar teacher, has said there is also an opportunity for 

a group lesson on Tuesdays at 15:00. If a child is interested in 

joining this please book through Cornwall Music Trust, please 

make sure to book as ’group session’ not one-to-one  
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